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In the years I have lived here I have witnessed Black community members offered 

and afforded less resources and supports than their white or otherwise counterparts 

and some of the most vulnerable in our communities, such as the elderly, homeless 

and addicts, afforded close to nothing to support them through a really challenging 

period socially, politically, economically. Real lives are effected and shaped by the 

resources offered by the government of our great state, that should be dedicated to 

impacting our most vulnerable. Putting more time and effort and finding info seeing 

reparations given to our black community members for hundreds of years of 

oppression still effecting their communities and families today, is a fair and 

reasonable response, we need reparations to go to our black community members, 

we need them safe and cared for and with economic stability in such an unstable 

time. Please make this a reality! 


